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Call for Expression of Interest
Proposals for CPD Training at ICTAZ 2025 Conference & AGM

Information and
Communications Technology 
Association of Zambia

The ICT Association of Zambia (ICTAZ) invites expressions of interest from 

qualified members (both Corporate and Individual) to conduct CPD-based 

training sessions at this year’s Conference and AGM, scheduled to take place in 

Livingstone from 29th April to 2nd May 2025.

Proposals should outline the terms under which the training will be conducted. 

Priority will be given to topics that align with current technological advancements 

and market trends.

Submission Details:

Proposals must be sent to: proposals@ictaz.org.zm

Deadline: 31st March 2025

* ICTAZ reserves all rights regarding the selection and approval of training proposals.


